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Golf 
Captains Weekend catering 

Saturday – 28th June 

• Bar & Kitchen: Open from 8am serving breakfast baps, tea & coffee  
• From 1pm – 6pm: A specials board will be available alongside cold sandwiches 

The Cabin: Open all day for hot & cold drinks, savouries, and sweet treats 

Sunday – 29th June 

• Bar & Kitchen: Open from 8am again for breakfast baps, tea & coffee 
• From 1pm – 4pm: Specials board and cold sandwiches will be available 
• The Cabin: ConInues serving hot & cold drinks, snacks, and sweet treats 

Wine & 9 

 
These Ladies events are proving very popular in the good weather with 9 holes of golf followed by 
refreshments and social Ime. All ladies are welcome to join us and make new friends. There is 1 event each 
month, either a Monday or Wednesday evening, the next one being Monday 14th July.  Ladies sign up to 
play and teams are drawn. The format is Texas Scramble so fun to play with no pressure on the ladies, all 
welcome. The winning team members receive a liRle prize, courtesy of the Lady Captain. Some ladies even 
aRend just for the wine! 
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Volunteer projects 

     

Very many thanks to the member volunteers who commiRed to help Chris Downing carry out some much-
needed maintenance to the balcony furniture This is a large task requiring preparaIon of the metal frame 
and wooden slats before sprucing them up with a lick of paint to bring a nice fresh clean look to it all. The 
frames are being painted with black hammarite and the slats with good quality garden furniture paint. At 
the Ime of publishing there is sIll Ime to get involved in this worthwhile project which enhances the 
experience of member and visitors alike. Just turn up and help or contact ChrisIne. 

RoboBcs 
IMPORTANT Robots must not be turned off by golfers under any circumstances, any future instances will 
be treated under the disciplinary process as if a robot is down for a prolonged period there is a danger 
that the mapping will be lost. 
Two robots have been reposiIoned to side of the 1st tee. This has had a massive impact on the efficiency of 
those robots. To the extent that robots are now idle.  
The programming of the robots is being improved. Several improvements to the 3rd were made and 
addiIonal new areas by the 8th tee were included. 
The rear rough of the 9th has been a great success and I can start to see the consistency of cut. 
We have a new 10mm spacer from Kress which is a game changer. I would recommend that the 
programming be repeated with the new spacer at some point. This will improve efficiency.  
We are starIng to work on the back 9 with the first robot coming out to play in early July. We will push all 
the lessons learnt into the 18th and 17th semi rough  
areas. 

Lost keys 
A Volvo key ring belonging to Geoff Sellars has been collected from the Pro-shop by someone claiming they 
knew that the keys belonged to Geoff and would take them to him. Unfortunately that was about 4 weeks 
ago, and the keys have sIll not been returned, however, this is just regarded as a friendly gesture gone 
wrong so Geoff would be happy to have the keys returned and would be able to thanks the person with a 
drink at the bar. 

We are Hiring 

As the golfing days get longer, we are looking to increase our staffing levels to ensure a good service to our 
members and guests throughout the day. OpportuniIes are available within the bar and catering 
department, so If you are aware of a chef, cook or waiIng-on & bar staff! who might like to join our team 
we would love to hear from you. In the first instance if they want to apply or find out more, please email 
our Food & Beverage Manager, Oli on bemanager@lhgolfclub.co.uk 
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View our Social Media Posts Below

If you have an interesting story for the club, please contact communicationsdirector@lhgolfclub.co.uk
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